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Comments: I am writing in support of the proposed purchase,  by the Federal government, of the school trust

lands within the Superior National Forest and the Conservation Lands outside of the Forest. This purchase

provides a balanced approach that preserves and expands public lands while providing payment to the School

Trust Fund. It is a win for conservation and education and settles the historic conflicts over these lands.


